CENTRAL TEXAS PASTEL SOCIETY

General Meeting Minutes
April 16, 2022

The Central Texas Pastel Society meeting was called to order by President, Jane Copeland at
9:30 am.

There were 12 members physically present and 16 members joined by Zoom. Total present was
28 members.

Jan Frazier gave an update on our Fall Competition and Show at Artworks Gallery in Austin. The
show will run through the months of October, November and December. Drop off for artwork
will be October 4, 2022 and pick up will be mid December. Reception date will be decided later.
Julia Fletcher reported that our fall workshop by Bruce Gomez will be held November 4, 5, and
6. Bruce dropped the workshop charge considerably to make it more affordable. This will be a
plein air workshop. It will be limited to 10 participants and the cost will be approximately $375.

a person. Hopefully, he will be able to judge our show and be present at our reception.

Debbie Been gave the Treasurer’s Report. Our month'’s inflow was $40.00 and our outflow was
$269.42. The balance is $4,441.53.

President Jane Copeland reminded the group that our elections will be in May. We are still in
need of a Program Chair.

The Challenge Painting for this month was “Porches.” We enjoyed porch and door paintings in
person and via Zoom.

The door prize, consisting of a book on Degas and a can of spray fixative, donated by Jerry’s Art
A Rama, was won by Kay Wyckoff.

Julia Fletcher introduced our demo artist, Mark Ivan Cole. Mark did a pastel painting via Zoom
of a small waterfall/rocks from a photo he had taken when he lived in Taiwan.

Meeting adjourned about 12:00 noon.
Respectfully submitted by,

Barbara Chenault



